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YOUTH AND CHILDREN

Bible Hour 2021 - 2-year-olds-5th grade - During
worship - All children must be potty-trained.

MS/HS Summit Groups are in full swing! Hope to
see you there.

Bible Bowl Practice - During Worship Service - In
the Portable - 3rd-12th grades - Contact Jenny
Gouge at jegouge@msn.com for more information.

LTC - Registration has begun. The last day to reserve
a hotel room (refunded if COVID restricts
convention) is January 31. The last day to register a
student for LTC is February 26. Please complete the
registration form or contact Jenny Gouge
(214.770.6753) for more information.

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Log in to Realm to view your 2020 giving record.
Contact Angie Hunt at angie@saturnroad.org if you
have questions. Thank you for your generosity!



OUR SYMPATHY IS EXTENDED TO

Jan and Ray Davis on the death of Jan's aunt, Anita
Orr.

Alice and Jerry Galloway on the death of Alice's
father, Harold Struck.

Ronya and Brad Johnson, our missionaries in
Australia, on the death of Ronya's father, Ronald
Kendrick.

Johnny and Donna Dyer and Darra Murti on the
death of Johnny's father and Darra's grandfather,
Travis Lee Dyer, who passed away on January 8.

The family of Martha Liles who passed away on
January 10.

The family of Dot Poole who passed away on
January 7.

Cindy and Larry Richmond on the death of Cindy's
sister, Terry Dean, who passed away on January 14.





